Greater New Bedford Regional Refuse Management District

weww. gnbrrmdistrict.org

March 9, 2018

Dennis Farias, City Clerk

[ i
I
New Bedford City Hall -
133 William Street o
New Bedford, Ma 02740 22 o3
o
ot

Dear Mr. Farias:

This letter serves as a notice that a public meeting of the Greater New Bedford Regional
Refuse Management District Committee Anaerobic Digester Project Subcommittee will be held
on Wednesday, March 14, 2018 at 8:00 AM at the Dartmouth Town Hall, Room 305, 400
Slocum Road, Dartmouth, MA.

The meeting will be open to the public. Please post this notice.
Sincerely,

Scott Alfonse
Executive Director

Administration Office

Recycling Office Crapo Hill Landfill




GREATER NEW BEDFORD REGIONAL REFUSE MANAGEMENT DISTRICT
Anaerobic Digester Project Subcommittee
Room 305, Dartmouth Town Hall, 400 Slocum Road, Dartmouth, MA
DATE: Wednesday, March 14, 2018
8:00 a.m.

AGENDA

1. Call to Order
2. Selection of Subcommittee Chairperson

3. Executive Session (to consider the value of real property)
4. Adjourn
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